
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 28.1.22 

                                                  

Dear Families, 

I can’t believe how quickly this term is disappearing. Our 

netball teams did us proud on Monday evening and on 

Wednesday our basketball team came third in the finals at 

Reddish Vale. Our new 

library area is being 

painted and the carpet is due to go down 

next week. Mr Dunn and Friends of Nevill 

Road did an amazing job before Christmas, 

helping to clear out the room. We are 

hoping that it will be ready for after half 

term!!  

Our Curriculum 

Year 3 have been testing their Bronze Age carriages 

and reflecting on what went well and how they could 

be improved next time. It’s been 

another electric week for Year 4 

who have been investigating 

different materials to see if they 

are insulators or conductors. Our 

Year 5s have shown that they could be on the stage with 

their performances of ‘Macbeth’. The school has been 

smelling amazing as our cooking area has been used this 

week, to make fajitas.  In their music lessons Year 6 have 

been composing, using tuned 

percussion. 

 

Please follow us on twitter @NRJuniors to see daily 

updates on school life. 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Have a fantastic 

weekend, kind 

regards. Mrs Cliff 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Covid guidelines 

We have a small number of cases within school 

and will continue to inform parents if this case 

is in your child’s class. The letter we send out 

has all the latest guidance and information with 

regards to symptoms and isolation periods. 

 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 1st February – Y6 parent meetings 4.00pm 

– 6.00pm (telephone calls) 

Thursday 3rd February - Y6 parent meetings 

4.00pm – 7.00pm (telephone calls) 

WB – Monday 7th February – Children’s Mental 

Health Week 

Tuesday 8th February – Safer Internet Day 

Friday 11th February – Feel Good Friday (non 

uniform day – Express Yourself theme) 

End of Term 

***Monday 21st February – INSET DAY*** 

Please note that letters will be sent to individual 

children with regards to school led PE and sports 

events during and after school. 

 

 

Safeguarding – e safety

 

If you would like to know 

about how to keep your 

child safe online, please 

follow the link to our 

website. You will find 

information about the most 

recent apps available to 

children and settings that 

can be used on devices to 

block inappropriate content. 

http://www.nevillroadjunior

.co.uk/page/e-safety/42873 
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